
From: CMS SPA
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Medicaid SPA Withdraw Request Package NY-22-0086 Withdraw Request
Date: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 12:01:30 PM

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown
senders or unexpected emails.

CMS is in receipt of New York’s request to withdraw proposed State Plan amendment, NY-22-0086, effective May
30, 2023.  CMS has stopped all processing of the above mentioned SPA.
 
Thank you,
 
Operations Services Group (OSG)
Division of Operations and Exec. Support (DOES)
7500 Security Blvd  |  Baltimore, MD 21244
 
INFORMATION NOT RELEASABLE TO THE PUBLIC UNLESS AUTHORIZED BY LAW: This information has not been publicly
disclosed and may be privileged and confidential. It is for internal government use only and must not be disseminated, distributed, or
copied to persons not authorized to receive the information. Unauthorized disclosure may result in prosecution to the full extent of the
law.

From: spa-reply@cms.hhs.gov <spa-reply@cms.hhs.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 11:41 AM
To: CMS SPA <SPA@cms.hhs.gov>
Subject: Medicaid SPA Withdraw Request Package NY-22-0086 Withdraw Request
 

The OneMAC submission portal received a request to withdraw a package. You are receiving
this email notification as NY-22-0086 was withdrawn 

. The package will no longer be considered for CMS
review.

State or territory: NY 

 
SPA ID: NY-22-0086

Files:

Supporting Documentation: Withdrawal Letter (22-0086) (CMS 5-30-23).pdf

Thank you!

mailto:SPA@cms.hhs.gov



